Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 9:08 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW
2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Reason for complaint:

Cumberland is a popular and prosperous place, containing many shopping malls, schools and other
areas for people to reside in. Lidcombe is certainly not going to benefit from any sort of proposed
rubbish tip. It is unsanitary and can cause many problems for the hundreds and thousands of
children in the schools nearby. As a parent, it is not going to be a safe space for our children to reside
in as they breathe in the wasteful air caused by the rubbish tip.

Furthermore, the residency of Lidcombe and Cumberland as a whole will drop greatly. There are
several thousands of people reside in Auburn, Berela, Chesterhill, Lidcombe and Cumberland as a
whole. This won't help our environment and it certainly will affect our lifestyles. Problems such as
heavy traffic and Locals bearing the heavy roadworks will certainly be a huge issue for people living in
the area.

Lidcombe is such a great place to be, and having a rubbish dump there will certainly change many
things.

Please reconsider having the rubbish tip there; for the saftey of our kids, elderly and everybody. It will
release dirty air and isn't beneficial for anybody in the reigon, so why build one?
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